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All Beaufort County Government Offices  
and Facilities To Reopen Friday, October 12 

 
All Beaufort County government offices and facilities are scheduled to reopen 
Friday, October 12. The Sheriff's Office will continue to keep the public updated of 
official recommendations or instructions regarding public safety. 
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